
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Maths: 
The main focus this term is place value, addition and 
subtraction.  We will also explore 2D and 3D shape.  
Please practise correct number formation at home with 
your child. 
 
English: 
This term we will be practising our writing skills, 
developing descriptive writing and instructions. Weekly 
Reading lessons will focus on building fluency and 
comprehension. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Computing: 
The children will be learning about how to stay 
safe on the internet and start developing their 
digital presentation skills. 
 
Geography: 
Geography this term will include looking at our 
local area:  Where we live, our address, our 
town and what is around us.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

RE/PSHE: 
This term we are exploring the values of thankfulness 
and truthfulness. Across the term, we will also 
explore Harvest, Remembrance Day and Christmas 
customs. PSHE will focus on healthy food, friendships 
and anti-bullying. 
Our school values are thankfulness and truthfulness.  

Art: 
We will be studying landscapes, famous 
landscape artists and our trip to the black 
country museum will develop this further.   

Science: 
Our Science will focus on plants: how they 
grow, what they need and their lifecycles.  
We will also explore the basic needs of 
animals. 
 
Music: 
Each week children will be participating in a 
virtual music lesson using the Oak Academy 
programme. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

P.E:  
Our PE lessons are every Tuesday afternoon. All 
children are required to take part in PE lessons 
and should wear appropriate PE kit on this day: 
black leggings or jogging bottoms, a white t-shirt 
and trainers or pumps. They may wear their 
school jumper/cardigan. Many of our PE sessions 
are outside so it is advisable that your child has 
kit appropriate for all weather.  
No jewellery is permitted for health and safety 
reasons. Earrings must be taken out at home or 
covered with a plaster before PE day. We cannot 
take earrings out or supply plasters at school. 
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Reading Books 
Your child is given a reading book every week to 
read at home. Please take the time to listen to 
them read 2 or 3 times per week and sign their 
reading record log.  
Reading books must be brought into school every 
day so that we can hear your child read in school 
too. 
 
 

Homework 
Maths, English and spellings homework will be 
given out every Tuesday and will need to be 
returned on the following Tuesday. Late 
homework will not be marked. 
Children will be responsible for bringing in their 
own homework and if they lose their homework 
book, they will need to inform their class 
teacher straight away. 
 

 

Reminders: 
Your child must have a coat in school every day, 
even if it’s not raining. 
Water bottles need to be labelled and can only 
have water in them- no juice or fizzy pop.  
Label jumpers and coats to avoid any losses. 
Hair accessories need to be school colours and 

studs only for earrings. Hair must be tied back. 

 


